June 25, 2010

Mayor John Dickert & the Common Council City Hall Racine, WI 53403

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the Board of Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services, and the Public Safety and Licensing Committee to request permission to enter in an agreement with the Downtown Racine Corporation to provide supervision and related services of the Laurel Clark Memorial Fountain/Splash Pad.

Staff will be available at the meeting to answer any questions.

Respectfully requested,

Donnie Snow Director